
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prospect Trust Christmas Card Competition 2023 

 

The Executive Team from the Prospect Trust have again invited our children to enter a competition 

to design a Christmas card. The winning design will then be used as the official Prospect Trust 

Christmas card for 2023. 

Entries should be on one side of A4 paper with the child's name and class in pencil on the back of the 

sheet. Entries need to be given to Mrs Wright by Thursday 30th November. 

Good luck! 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


